
From: Clark, Charity
To: amy.widman@rutgers.edu
Subject: Public Records Act request regarding Vermont Consumer Protection Act
Date: Wednesday, November 13, 2019 3:50:02 PM

Hi, Professor Widman,
 
I write in response to your Public Records Act (PRA) request dated November 7, 2019 and which our
office received on November 12, 2019. As I mentioned in my voicemail, I believe most, if not all, of
what you are looking for can be found on our website. PRA requests from 2019 can be found on our
website here. As you can see, we publish all correspondence related to requests as well as the
responses produced. I believe your request is similar to one made by Colin Meyn from VTDigger on
April 17, 2019. If you scroll down to that date, you can find our responses. If you have any questions,
I’d be happy to walk you through locating these responses.
 
Please let me know if the above is what you need. I will wait to hear from you before taking any
further action on your PRA request.
 
Thank you,
Charity
 
Charity R. Clark
Chief of Staff
Office of the Attorney General
109 State St.
Montpelier, Vermont 05609
802-828-3737
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